
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                                 

       

 

 

   

   

    

   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 
June 11, 2021 

Shooting Death Investigation 

Adams County, Colo. (June 11, 2021): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a shooting in the 5400 block of Federal Boulevard. 

On June 11th, 2021 at approximately 4:15 p.m., deputies responded to the Primrose Motel at 5450 

Federal Boulevard for a report of an adult male with a gunshot wound. Upon arrival, deputies 

discovered an adult male in a vehicle with a gunshot wound to the head. The victim was transported to 

an area trauma center for treatment of life-threatening injuries. The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene 

Team responded to the location to process the scene. 

Detectives responded to interview witnesses, patrons, and others. Further, detectives have detained 

persons that were on the scene at the time of the shooting. This investigation is preliminary and 

ongoing. 

There is currently no danger to citizens or the public or residents of this neighborhood in regard to this 

incident. 

Anyone with information please call our dispatch center at 303-288-1535 or contact Crime Stoppers at 

720-913-7867. 

--END--

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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